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Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake New Town Hall, Virgil

The client’s existing Town Hall was a 1950’s building on a good site in Virgil adjacent to their works and
maintenance yards. The programme required a complete redevelopment of the existing facility and
additional accommodation that would increase it’s size to four times the original. The new facilities
include council chambers and public spaces along with all municipal departments.

Project Size 14,500 square feet
Construction Budget $1,300,000


